
Construction Begins Week of August 1st on S. Greensboro Street Waterline Replacement

On August 1st, Moffat Pipe, Inc. will begin replacement of an existing waterline, as well as installation of a 
new fire hydrant on S. Greensboro Street in the vicinity north of the NC 54 bypass.  The contractor will have 
vehicular, bicyclist and pedestrian traffic controls in place for the entire duration of the project; these will 
include lane closures and flagging operations in the work zone.  The work will take approximately 40 days to 
complete.  It is expected that S. Greensboro will be reopened at the end of each work day.  

This work is associated with the South Green Conditional Use Permit which authorizes construction of a 
mixed-use commercial development at 501 S. Greensboro Street.  Additional work on S. Greensboro Street 
will continue throughout the fall and winter.  In particular the following additional projects are expected to 
begin soon (see the attached map):

 Installation of stormwater pipe upgrades within the S. Greensboro Street right-of-way from the South 
Green project site to the NC 54 bypass.

 Installation of a new roundabout at the intersection of Old Pittsboro Road and the proposed entrance to

the South Green project.

Additional notice will be given as these other projects commence.  The start and completion of work are 
subject to change due to weather and other conditions. 

For more information contact:

Donnie Nolf, OWASA Inspector (919-630-1604)
dnolf@owasa.org,

Jeff Kleaveland, Town of Carrboro Planning (919-918-7332)
jkleaveland@townofcarrboro.org

SEE MAP BELOW
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